
 

They are like trees that grow beside a stream that bear fruit at the right time and whose leaves do not dry up.  They 
succeed in all they do. (Psalm 1:3) 
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Dear Parents,         
 
 
It’s that time of year that some parents begin to dread……. WORLD BOOK DAY……… which can only mean 
dressing up!    So we thought we would give you plenty of notice this year to get your child/ren costume ready.  
 
 
WORLD BOOK DAY this year is THURSDAY 3RD MARCH and we are having a traditional tales theme across the 
school, so if your child wishes to dress up that day as a character from a traditional tale that would be lovely.  
Throughout the day each class will be doing focused work and activities on books, reading, writing and may 
even do some book related maths! 
 
Your child will come home that day with the WORLD BOOK DAY voucher worth £1.00 which can be put 
towards a more expensive book or exchanged for one of the specially published £1.00 books available in local 
book shops. 
 
If your child wishes to rehearse an oral retelling of their favourite traditional tale to tell to 
their class on World Book Day that would be great. But no pressure, this is optional. 
 
If you’re stuck for costume ideas here is a list of a few Traditional tales which may help. 
                      The Three Little Pigs                               The Three Billy Goats Gruff 
                      Goldilocks and The Three Bears          Hansel and Gretel 
                      Jack and the Beanstalk                             Little Red Riding Hood 
                      Sleeping Beauty                                          Rapunzel 
                     The Princess and The Pea                        Rumpelstiltskin 
                     Cinderella                                                     Snow White and The Seven Dwarfs 
                     The Gingerbread Man                              The Elves and the Shoemaker 
                     The Magic Porridge Pot                           Puss in Boots 
                     The Ugly Duckling                                     Emperor’s New Clothes 
                      The Frog prince                                       Pinocchio 
                     Thumbelina 
There will be prizes for the best costumes judged by members of the CHIPS Council. 
 
We hope the children will enjoy their fun filled literacy day and we thank you for your continued support. 
 
Mrs Delrosa, Miss Davies and Mrs Mandeville 
 The English Team 


